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Letters to the Editor

A tribute to Tatzin

I am writing to express my profound appreciation for Mayor Tatzin's 33 years of service on the Lafayette
City Council. Throughout his tenure, the community has made tremendous strides in fiscal resiliency,
beautification, and environmental stewardship. Notably, he championed the effort to create the Lafayette
Library and Learning Center, the new cornerstone of our community. Additionally, he ensured that the City
utilized sound fiscal practices resulting in Lafayette's ability to weather downturns in the economy while
other cities struggled. And most notably, he supported the City's efforts to be an environmental leader by
voting to join MCE - the single greatest environment action that the City has done to date. Please join me in
congratulating Mayor Tatzin for his efforts to make Lafayette a community we all "love".

Glenn R. Cass
30+ year Lafayette resident
Design Review Commissioner

Reach the reporter at: info@lamorindaweekly.com
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